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Please feel free to email us at SAPAssociation@gmail.com with any questions, comments, or additions 
to the weekly email. Thanks! 
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This is your weekly summary of news from the SAPA Board: 
 
 

UPDATES 

 

Committee Chairs: We are pleased to announce our committee chairs for the Fall 2013/Spring 
2014 school year!  
 

Community Service- Ally Becker 
Social- Meg Hutchins 
Fundraising- Jessica Mitchell 
Professional Development- Joseph Brown 
Undergraduate- Allie Rosenberg 
Diversity- William Depoo 
 
Want to sign up for a committee? Fill out this document.  The committee chairs will be in touch 
about scheduling your first committee meeting to get started planning some great events!   
 
 

EVENTS 

 

U.S. Supreme Court Justice Sonia Sotomayor, author of the best-selling memoir included in 
UD’s First Year Experience curriculum, will speak at UD on Sept. 19. Tickets for the general 
public will be available at UD box offices. 
 
Stay tuned for a SAPA ice cream social fundraiser! 
 

UPDATES 

 

Be sure to like the SAPA Facebook page to stay connected! 
 
 

Thanks,  
SAPA BOARD  

(Jason Bourke, Kelly Smith, Brooke Gessner, Amanda Brown, David Carter, David Karas, Gabrielle 

Vicari, Verity Watson, Benjamin Wallace, Nadine Sabater) 

September 16, 2013 
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